
 

 

 

BIHANI ACADEMY 

SESSION: 2021-2022 

 

 

Circular: BHAC/ACAD/021/009 

21st May, 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Bihani Academy! 

 

‘World Environment Day’ is celebrated on 5th June every year engaging citizens in an 

effort to address pressing environmental issues. It is the United Nations day for 

encouraging worldwide awareness and action to protect our environment.  

On World Environment Day 2021, ‘Environment Respect’ is bringing all students the 

opportunity to showcase their talent and creative ideas.  

Students are encouraged to create original articles, poems, draw pictures or send any of 

their performance (dance, songs) to the following mail ids: 

ragpp@sanmarg.in and events@bihaniacademy.com  

Please note: 

 All entries need to be submitted latest by 1st June 2021. 

 Participants must mention their names, class and school name while sending their 

entries.  

 Sending entries to both the email ids is a must. 

There will be three winners from each category. Certificates will be awarded to the 

winners.  

 

 

Regards, 

Bihani Academy
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